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I participated in an unforgettable trip to Belgium.  My host was Jarne, he is a kind boy, I really 

miss him. At evenings we played Wii or just simply talked . I am very grateful for everything 

he and his mother did for me. 

I made strong friendships and I talk with them every day. 

Belgium is mostly known for two things: the typic Belgian chocolate and French fries. I had 

the luck and taste both, and I can tell I was not disappointed, everything was delicious. 

We were in two big cities: Brussels and Gent. Brussels was not as good as planned due to the 

lack of time we had in the city. But from what I saw I can tell I was amused. Gent was better, 

we had a lot of free time, we could eat and go shopping as well. 

The other days we were in the school, which was very modern and big. The students were 

provided chromebooks when they needed them in the lessons. 

If I had to choose the best moment of the trip I would choose the bowling evening (with the 

host family and some students from Turkey) and after that the dinner when I met with Stefan, 

Luna, Talyane. 

On Friday we had dinner at the school, all students and the host families were there. It was a 

great ending of the trip and they announced the winner team of the weekly challenges and it 

was our team, it was so much fun. In this evening everyone got so emotional that all of us gave 

hugs to each other. It was really hard to say goodbye. 

I am really grateful that I was able to be part of this project and I had a great time there and I 

learnt so much. I am looking forward to meeting (some of) them again in October. 

 

Zana Péter 

 

 


